Assocaatuon of University and College Employees
i | £ LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

May 19, 1976

Mr. :Wes Clark

Employee Relations «
Mary Bollert Annex
U.B.C. Campus

Dear Mr. Clark,

This is written in response to your query regarding our
proposed seminar of June 1, 1976.

Enclosed you will find a complete list of all Local 1
Executive Members and Stewards as well as a list of Resource
People who plan to make presentations at the seminar.

As a point of clarification many of the Executive Members
listed also have their names noted under their respective
divisions, this will give you an indication of where they are
located as well as the position the hold as committee members.

I have attempted to supply you with the correct local
for all individuals concerned in the hope that in the event
the University is amenable to granting the seminar, the process
of contacting department heads will become somewhat simpler.

Sincerely,

Fairleigh Funston

Union Organizer

on behalf of the Tocal 1
Executive Committee
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2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613



